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4th Annual Hebron Read and Run Challenge

Hebron Public Schools is encouraging all students to continue their reading and physical
activity this summer. We are happy to offer our “4th Annual Hebron Read and Run
Challenge.” Through this summer challenge, students are encouraged to read and stay
active all summer long. We have provided a long list of activities to engage in as well as
some companion books for each activity. Additional information can be found here.

Spotlight On: HES 6th Grade Band
Hebron Elementary School's 6th Grade
Band (with some 5th Grade help)
participated in Fantastic Festivals at
Manchester High School. They played
with a lot of heart and received the
Gold Award. Congratulations to our
band members and Mr. Rahusen!

Spotlight On: GHS/HES Retirees
Congratulations to our retiring educators
this year, paraeducators Kathy Hoffman,
Diane Stowe, Kathy Lawlor and Patty
Perkarskil We loved celebrating at the June
Board of Education meeting and we wish
them the very best on their next
adventures. Thank you for your years of
dedicated service to our students, families
and our community.

Keep scrolling for Field Day on a rare page 2 of Bright Futures! —--------- >
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/18-kLN4o-1IKC3VqHFIH4ESO0OxvuL9jsZbVFG5S6lGc/edit?usp=sharing
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Spotlight On: Field Day

As always, Field Day was filled with fun and excitement! We want to thank Mr. Pitrone and Mr.
Corona for all of their hard work planning such a wonderful day for our students. Also, thank
you to all the families that donated or volunteered, and thank you to the PTA and the
Hebron Lions Club for donating the t-shirts for all the students to wear.
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